
 Please be advised that your garage apron is scheduled to be 
 replaced on  5/11, 5/12, or 5/13  “Weather Permitting” with work 
 beginning at 7:00 am. The work is expected to take 3 days to 

 complete. Please refer to phasing map for when yours is 
 scheduled for replacement. 

 Your assistance is required to successfully complete the work. 

 ●  Please pull your garage door release cord or leave your 
 garage door open for all working days. We will close the 
 door when we’re finished. 

 ●  Please have your vehicle out of your garage and DO 
 NOT park in your driveway on the work days. 

 ●  Please DO NOT drive over the concrete for at least 5 
 days. Light foot traffic is allowed after 24 hours. 

 ●  Please do not park or store anything on the concrete for 
 at least 14 days. 
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 How to prepare for a Asphalt/concrete project and what to expect 

 1.  KEEP CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM WORK AREA. DANGER 
 KEEP OUT! 

 2.  Be prepared for the noise. Crews generally start early in the morning. 
 There will be constant noise and vibrations during the construction 
 process. 

 3.  Large trucks and heavy machinery will be used to complete the 
 project. This will impact your ability to move in, out and around your 
 community. 

 4.  Daily cleanup of the job site will be completed. Every effort is made to 
 keep the community safe and clean during the project but it is a 
 construction zone. 

 5.  Communication and responsiveness is a top priority. Please feel free 
 to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have. Our 
 mission is to provide high quality work with as little impact on your 
 community as possible. 

 Thank you in advance for your patience and 
 understanding. 
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